
CLUB INFORMATION
201 -20  ROTARY INTERNATIONAL OFFICERS

ROTARY INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENT

DISTRICT GOVERNOR
DISTRICT 7360, ZONE 29

district7360@gmail.com

201 -20  ROTARY BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Secretary
RICHARD J. JOHNSTON

Treasurer
REX H. KAUP

Sergeant-at-Arms
JOHN CAREY

Meeting Times of Other Clubs
Altoona Sunrise, The Casino, Lakemont . . . . . . . . . . . .Wednesday
Bedford Sunrise,  . . . 
Bedford,  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Monday
Claysburg, Peggy’s Diner . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Tuesday
Clearfield,  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Hagerstown, MD , Fountain Head Country Club . . . . . .Wednesday
Harrisburg, Hilton Hotel at Tower . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Monday
Hollidaysburg,  . . . . . . . . . . 
Huntingdon, Huntingdon Country Club . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Tuesday
Indiana, Rustic Lodge, RT. 286 S.W. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Tuesday
Johnstown, Sunnehanna Country Club, Westmont . . . .Wednesday
Lewistown, Birch Hill Supervisors Club . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Tuesday
Morrisons Cove, Jun - Aug Morrisons Cove Memorial Park
      Sept.- May Spring Cove School District Admin. Dldg. . Tuesday
Pittsburgh, Omni William Penn Hotel . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Wednesday
State College, Downtown, 

 . . . . . . . . Thursday

State College, Nittany Lion Inn . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Tuesday
State College Sunrise,  . . . . . . . . . .Wednesday
Tyrone,  . . . . . . . . . . . . Monday
   Summer meeting till August - Reservoir Park, Tyrone
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ROTARY CLUB
OF ALTOONA

DISTRICT 7360

CLUB NEWSLETTER
Meets Each Tuesday, 12:10 P.M.
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INVOCATION

RECOGNIZING OUR PAST
CELEBRATING OUR FUTURE

SOUP  KITCHEN

Program Chair: Joseph Fagnani 
September Registration: Jason Ebersole

OUR 103rd Year

The Four-Way Test
1. Is it the Truth?

2. Is it Fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build Good Will and Better Friendships?

4. Will it be Beneficial to all concerned?

Phil Dubrow, President   08/27 & 09/03 MORF STNEMECNUONNA

Comments Welcome. Please send any info to MailPro, Inc
by Email to mail@mailproinc.com

Fax 814.695.9837.  Deadline for each Rota-Note is Wed. at 11:00 a.m.
Visit our Web site at: www.rotaryofaltoona.org

10/15 Tim O’Brien
10/22 John Forney
10/29 Herk Betar
11/05 Pat Savage

10/11 Terry Lingenfelter and Lisa Hann
10/14 Richard Johnston
10/18 Jodi Cessna and Marty Kooman
10/21 No Volunteer Needed
10/25 Samantha Humphrey and Mandy Michelone
10/28 Steve Seltzer

 

Make-ups
 
 
 Soup Kitchen - 08/28 D. Wolf 08/23 Kech, Eagler,

 Allison, Green 
Sunrise - 08/10 Cessna
Hilton Head, NC - 08/13 T. Smith
E Club - 08/06 Savage
Board Meeting - 08/20 Dubrow, Ruggery, Johnston,
 Naugle, Magnetti, P. Baker, Sinclair, Conigy,
 D. Wolf, A. Seltzer

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 

Scott Magnetti welcomed our guests.  Jim Boston 
introduced Rocco Alianiello, new Director of the Blair 
County Convention Center

There are revisions to the soup kitchen schedule.

Rotary foundation dinner tickets are still available for $10.  

Sister Paula’s Crabfest is September 13th

If you did not get your new “Rotary Connects the 
World” pin, see President Phil.

Good News or Events to share;
Phyllis Baker shared that the YMCA has a place called 
The Spot for 7th graders to hang out.  They are in need 
of a gently used couch and some chairs.  If you can help 
with this need, contact Phyllis.

   

  

   

  

   
   

  

Frank Fiore shared that earlier today, he became a 
great-grandfather for the 12th time.  The family 
welcomes a boy.

Joe Hurd shared that the Chamber, ABCD and Career 
Link have joined forces to offer a job fair at the Jaffa on 
10/16.  He encouraged businesses to sign up soon as 
slots are filling up.

We are invited to join the Altoona Sunrise club for an 
after-hours event at C2Trolley at lakemont.  If you are 
interested in participating, see Phil for a time and day 
that works.

Program
Phil introduced our guest speaker, Jack Murray.  Jack is 
an LCSW with a history of serving in many capacities.  
One of Jack’s great passions is the Rotary Leadership 
Institute.  He serves along with Kelly Wike and spoke on 
what LI is and why we should all be engaged.  Rotary 
Leadership Institute is a leadership and development
 program to strengthen Rotary Clubs through education, 
collaboration and exchange of ideas among its members 
and future leaders.  It is a three-part curriculum 
facilitated by experienced, trained faculty members 
engaging participants through open discussion, problem 
solving and creative role-play.  The cost to attend is $75 
and can be covered by the club.  Sessions are offered w
ithin a reasonable distance of Altoona.  
For more information go to www.RLIMainLine.org

  

 

Allison, Balconi, Beyer II, Bilger, Black, Britz, Carey, Collins, 
Corso, Degol, Dellaposta, DiAndrea, Drass, Durbin, Ebersole,
Fiore D., Frederick, Fruth, Gardner, Gentesch, Grillo, Hite,
Homan, Hymes, Kech, Michelone M., Miles, Mullen, Newborn,
Okonak A., Okonak R., Ritchey, Rosenhoover, Rudel, Savino,
Seasoltz, Seelye, Shellenber, Shreve, Smith S., Spallone, 
Stevens, Thrusfield

August 27 2019

No. 616, September 06, 2019

Program
Paula Foreman introduced our speaker, Barbe Daugherty and her guest, 
Connie Lesher.  Barbe is the Volunteer Coordinator for the Community 
Education Center and has been involved in adult education for over 20 
years.  Barbara shared that the Community Education Center is located 
in the old Stevens building and utilizes volunteers to assist adults in 
education to obtain their GED, assist those who have been downsized 
from local businesses and persons who want to learn English as a second 
language.
Tutors may work in a no-traditional classroom, provide individual tutoring 
and meet in all eight of the County Libraries as well as Juniata United 
Methodist Church and a program that serves Blair County Prison at the 
American Rescue Workers site.  This program is state funded and they are 
looking for volunteers who can commit three hours per week to a student.  
Connie Lesher has been a volunteer for nine years.  Connie’s husband is 
also a volunteer and she spoke of the enjoyment she gets from teaching.  
She has received great satisfaction from accompanying a student to their 
GED graduation or their naturalization ceremony.  For more information 
or to become a volunteer, contact Barbe Daugherty at 
bdaugherty@altoonasd.com (814)946-8495 or visit 
https://www.aasdcat.com/apps/pages/Adult_Education  or 
aasdadulted@facebook.com

Visiting Rotarians and guests; Kate Shaffer’s guest is Joe Destefano, Tom 
Cooney’s guest is his wife June and son Tom Jr. ,Rocco Alianiello, new 
Director of the Blair County Convention Center is visiting and Irv Seltzer’s 
guest was his wife Judy.

President Phil stressed that our committees need volunteers.  Joe Fagnani 
chairs our program committee.  Joe explained how he finds speakers 
through referrals by fellow Rotarians, news outlets and other resources.  
He tries to maintain an emergency speaker’s pool.  If you would be willing 
to help Joe out, give him a call.

Please plan to arrive early next week.  Our District Governor Swan Stull 
will be here.

Good News or Events to share;
Cheri’s stepson, a retired veteran is selling $5 tickets for a spaghetti and 
cheddar biscuit dinner, Saturday 1-4 at the VFW on 16th St. in Altoona.  
Additional fundraising information is on the tables.

 

 


